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Curriculum Evening/Meet the Teacher Evening – 21st September 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are delighted to invite all our parents to ‘St Anne’s Curriculum Evening/Meet the Teacher Evening’ on Wednesday 21st September.  The 

purpose of the evening is to provide an opportunity to share the success of the previous year’s attainment outcomes and also explain the 

school’s focus for the year ahead.  In previous years we have split the evening into two parts and this has proved time efficient.  One part 

of the evening will be a 20 minute presentation by the Headteacher in the KS2 Hall, with the other part of the evening being a 30 minute 

opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher in your child’s classroom.  Class teachers will share curriculum information and individual 

class routines with parents.  If you have children in both EYFS/KS1 and KS2, I would advise you to attend both teacher meetings.     

Parents of children in EYFS and KS1  

At 6.00pm a presentation from the Headteacher will take place in the KS2 Hall.  Due to the ongoing building works, access to the KS2 Hall 

will be through the Library door which is located to the rear of the KS2 building.  Staff will be there to guide you.  All EYFS/KS1 teachers 

will be in the hall for this presentation and I will introduce teachers to all parents. Once the presentation has concluded, the teachers will 

lead parents to your child’s classroom for your ‘Meet the Teacher’ meeting.  This will begin by 6.30pm and conclude at 7.00pm. 

Parents of children in KS2  

At 6.00pm, ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings will begin in your child’s classroom.  Please access the classrooms through the external blue doors 

that the children use at the start and end of the school day.  At 6.30pm, all KS2 parents and staff are invited to move into the KS2 Hall for 

the Headteacher’s presentation.  This presentation will conclude by 7.00pm. 

It is important that as many parents as possible attend as teachers will provide valuable information for the year ahead. 

Monday 19th September – The Queen’s Funeral 

Confirmation to all parents that school and nursery will be closed on Bank Holiday Monday as directed by the Government.  School will 

open on Tuesday 20th as normal. 

Collecting children after school 

St Anne’s operates an extended service to provide both Breakfast and After School Clubs along with many teachers organising and leading 

extra-curricular clubs.  All parents must take great care when driving into school to collect their children as the car parking areas can become 

extremely busy when collecting children from these clubs.   

After School Clubs run by teachers  

We are very fortunate at St Anne’s to have teachers who will give their time voluntarily to organise and run a wide range of extra-curricular 

clubs for our children.  These take place either at dinnertime or after school.  Teacher try their best to include everyone who wants to 

participate.   

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mr P Bates 
Headteacher 


